Jomsky, Mark

From: Cybele Garcia Kohel <cybelegarcia@me.com>
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 4:40 PM

To: Kennedy, John

Cc: Jomsky, Mark

Subject: In support of $15 min wage

|CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Councilmember Kennedy,

Hello there! I hope this email finds you well. We have not had a chance to discuss this matter, so I thought I
would write you an email regarding the minimum wage increase to $15 an hour by July 1, 2020. I strongly
support this measure.

I am sure someone has brought it to your attention, but there was a telephone poll last week regarding raising
the minimum wage, and respondents in District 3 overwhelmingly supported it (87% in support and 12%
oppose). I hope you will consider voting to continue the minimum wage increase. I have to say that since the
Federal Tax Cut did not help the middle class and the poor, this will be very important to a lot of people.

Thank you for your time and attention. Hope to see you around the neighborhood!

Sincerely,

Cybele :}

Cybele Garcia Kohel, MSC
Poet, Writer, Cultural Worker
cybelegarcia@me.com
(626) 319-8836

Twitter: @Capacity4Art
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